
American Legion Riders 

Chapter 694 

P.O. Box 565 

Marina, CA  93933 

 

Minutes – Jul 21, 2014 

 

Chapter Vice President Gary Deaton called the meeting to order at 6:20 PM 

Roll Call was taken: President Jon Baker was excused. 

Minutes from Jul  meeting were read and approved. 

Treasurers report was read  and approved.  Balance $ 1,245.00 

 

 

President – excused  

Sgt at Arms – no report 

V.P.  –  Gary Deaton 

Stand down can use children’s clothes. If you have not please sign up for a shift. 

Chaplain – no report 

Ride Coordinator - Tony Wagner 

Low turn out for GeoCache Run.  There were several other events happening on the peninsula. 

Pirate Bones in SJB.  Ghost Mtn, Hollister Car show, Rodeo.  Financially we broke even. 

Post liaison – Czec  Panek 

MC do not advertise in Thunder Press.  Booze fighter seniority in planning calendar.  Nov 8 night run. 

Biker groups try to support each others rides.  CMA HOG  

 

New business –  

Gary Deaton -  

From  last District 28 Presidents meeting: 



We need to support other Chapter events.  Maybe we coordinate, support and and profit from every 

event in each Chapter.   Each Chapter will participate in the planning and execution and get some of the 

profit of every event sponsored by every Chapter. 

What does ALR Doc say about attending 3 patch events ? 

The ALR  DOC is specific about not wearing MC patches. 

CMA and Chapter 31 withdrew their membership from COC in July. COC meetings discuss issues that 

affect the biker community.  Bikers are generous and charitable to the community. 

 

Run Coordinator – Tony Wagner 

Next  event – October 5th  Post to Post along the Coast  - Ask the participating Posts to have an Open 

house 

1. Santa Cruz 

2. Watsonville 

3. Monterey 

4. Carmel 

5. Marina 

• Group Discussion –  

• Provide  finger food instead of beers.  

• Good avenue for all the Poss to reach out to new members.   Post – SAL – AUX 

 

Rick DeArana offered opportunity to shuttle cars  Aug 14 – 17 Merques Car Show 

 

VP – Gary Deaton 

Gary helped out at Avon Cancer Walk in SF.  They could use more help next year in July.   Gary served as 

part of motorcycle safety crew.  Full marathon on 1st day. Half marathon on 2nd day. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7 PM 

 

Janet Wagner 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


